
 
 

 
 

Information on Compulsory Physical Examinations by Public Health Officer 
 
 
 
Without exception, employment at TUM as a Beamte requires that you are physically fit to carry out your duties and 
responsibilities as a university professor.  In order to assess this suitability, a medical examination by a public health 
officer is required. 
  
Persons residing in Germany must have this examination carried out at the relevant public health office for their 
location.  
 
Persons residing or living abroad must also have this examination performed by a public health officer. As a rule, 
however, such an examination can be carried out by a physician appointed by a German agency (embassy or 
consulate). In some countries, the physicians in question are listed on the homepage of the embassy or consulate 
responsible for your location. 
The medical certificate (in German or English) must contain the following declarations: 
 
1. 
The examination was performed on [DD MONTH YYYY].  There were no indications of significant illnesses that 
would limit the ability to perform the specified activities. 
 
2. 
There is no evidence of the likelihood of early incapacity for duty or frequent absences due to illness. 
 
3. 
There are no objections to the employment for the intended activity from a medical standpoint. 
 
It is also possible to have the examination performed in Germany (by a public health office of the city of Munich) 
even if the employee resides or lives abroad.  However, this option will only rarely be considered.  Please inform us 
if you would like to be examined here. 
 
It is imperative that you have the examination performed well in advance of your planned employment date to avoid 
delays. Please note, however, that the medical certificate must not be older than three months at the time of em-
ployment. 
 
The costs of the examination will be reimbursed upon presentation of the invoice. However, travel expenses related 
to the examination will not be reimbursed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 




